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On an 80° day, even with the 
 windows cracked open,  

the inside of a car can 
reach 110° in as little 

as 10 minutes.



NEVER leave children alone in a parked 
vehicle, even if they are asleep or restrained or 
the windows are open.

If a child is missing, check the vehicle first, 
including the trunk.

Do things to remind yourself a child is in the 
vehicle, such as placing your purse or other items 
you need in the back seat.

Always lock your car and keep the keys out of 
children’s reach. 

Ensure adequate supervision when children are 
playing in areas near parked motor vehicles.

Ask your childcare provider to call you if your 
child does not show up for childcare.

If you see a child unattended in a hot vehicle call 
9-1-1.

ALWAYS CHECK the 
 back seat when leaving  

the vehicle!

Safety information adapted from http://www.safercar.gov/ 



Visit the Middlesex Child Advocacy Center for more information on how to keep kids safe!
http://middlesexcac.org/fatality-prevention/


